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November 2012 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Your views about the school are important to us.  

This Annual questionnaire has been given to you as part of our ongoing ‘School Development’ 

work.  We appreciate and value all feedback so that we can continue to improve the quality of 

education which we provide for your child(ren).  Some of the questions were asked by Ofsted 

in April 2010 and again in Oct 2011; by asking these again it will help school to track any 

changes since then. 

  

By asking you to complete the questionnaire now, we hope to gather as many opinions as 

possible.  Completed questionnaires should be placed into the box in the reception or sent to 

the school office (in a sealed envelope if you wish) by Friday 16th November 2012. 

 

Your responses will be treated as strictly confidential and only reported anonymously in an 

aggregated format. However, if you do choose to provide your name, we may contact you to 

discuss any issues further.  
 

The detail of responses to your questionnaire will be confidential to me and the Chair of 

Governors. We will not reveal your identity, even if we discuss with other governors and senior 

leadership colleagues any issues that you raise.  We will publish a brief summary of the results 

in the coming weeks and will discuss the "headlines" at a future Parents' Forum, to 

maintain this important conversation. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to fill in the questionnaire. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adrian Nash 

Head 

 

 

 

 


